
 

 

July 29th, 2019 

 

RE:  Presence of Radioactive material in PennEngineering supplied products 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
PennEngineering takes great lengths to control and monitor our extensive value stream as we seek to 
provide product that is compliant on many levels. 
 
To this end we have recently communicated, through our Supplier Quality Agreement standard (REV 3), 
the requirement of steel and related processing suppliers insuring through either testing or controls and 
via PO or certifications during shipments; that their product supplied to our manufacturing plants is free 
of radioactive material. 
 
PennEngineering will track these submissions in our normal intake process and thus ensure all supplied 
products will have no means of harm due to the presence of radioactive material as supplied by us or 
our suppliers. 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Rocky Pinheiro, Ph.D. 
Global Vice President of Quality, PennEngineering 
rpinheiro@pemnet.com 
586-610-3500 
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